September 26, 2014

Notice to Potential Contractors:

BULLETIN NUMBER 2
REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS (RFSQ)
TRAILING BLOODHOUND CANINE AND HANDLER INVESTIGATIVE SERVICES
RFSQ NUMBER 540-SH

This Bulletin Number 2 is being issued to document that there were no questions
received for this Request For Statement of Qualifications (RFSQ) Number 540-SH for
Trailing Bloodhound Canine and Handler Investigative Services.

All other Terms and Conditions of the RFSQ remain in effect.

Should you have any questions, please contact Contracts Analyst Jennifer Russell at
jrussel@lasd.org




